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LOCUSTS 
 

Rural Industries Research and Development Corporation 
 
 
 
A media release put out recently by the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry urged growers to 
monitor for locust hatchings now.  The Australian Plague Locust Commission (APLC) says that even though 
forecast peak hatchings may be some weeks away in many districts, hatchings will continue to occur from 
now on.  A comprehensive fact sheet is available on the CRDC website at: 
www.grdc.com.au/director/events/mediareleases  
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